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Good Evening, Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that tomorrow will be the full-dress rehearsal for the
children. Kindly take note of the following:

1. Please send your child with lunch, fruits, and a water bottle to ensure
they are comfortable throughout the day.

2% Dress your child as shown in the image attached below.
3. Light makeup is recommended to complete the overall look for the
rehearsal.

We request your kind cooperation to ensure your child is well-prepared for the
event. Thank you for your continuous support!



